
Una nota de Mrs. Correa

Stellar Dual Language Programming

I am so very proud of the work that we all do at Gary to provide excellent dual-language

programming for our students. I have never worked with a more dedicated, engaged staff in all my

years in education. We all know that our goal is to produce bilingual, biliterate, and multicultural

students. The day-to-day interactions with the students show that staff are planning lessons,

activities, and events to support our Cougars in achieving these goals. Parent involvement in the

education of their children is a crucial part of Dual Language Programming. I have enjoyed

watching this part of our programming grow over the last several years. Parents are volunteering

more often in the classrooms, and our latest work of making sure that you understand where your

children are academically and how you can support learning at home is on the right path. The next

area that I would like all of us to be thinking about is how we are incorporating multiculturalism in

our school. I have some ideas on how to strengthen this in the upcoming year. In the meantime,

staff are reflecting on how they are doing this in the classrooms. Teaching about cultures around

the world and celebrating the cultures of our students are both important parts of teaching

multiculturalism. I would like for us to go one step further in our classroom and school

communities and make sure that our students are lifting each other up and celebrating one

another. Our Cougars need to be taught that it is NEVER okay to use someone’s culture,

background, or skin color to make fun of or use to express anger or frustration towards another

person. I have asked our staff to look for opportunities to discuss this idea with your children. I ask

you to do the same at home.

Amie Correa

Principal

Gary Elementary School

District 33

remove_red_eye21shareShare translateTranslate accessibility_newAccessibility

https://secure.smore.com/app?s=logo


West Chicago
remove_red_eye21

https://secure.smore.com/app?s=logo


Staff and students are encouraged to participate in school spirit days each week on Wear it

Wednesdays and during Spirit Weeks.

Favorite Band Day Favorite Musical Day Favorite

Band/Musician/Musical Day
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In D33 we look to have our children covered under our 3-2-1 plan

for social and emotional health. This means that they can name 3

friends that they can trust, 2 adults that they can trust at school,

and 1 activity that they participate in outside of the school day.

Caleb Rueter is involved in flag football when he is not at Gary

School learning to read and write!

Our Gary School students and staff were very busy in April. We came back from Spring Break and

headed straight in to Parenet Teacher conferences, 4th and 5th grades had visits from Candor, we

held our Awards Reception, Soccer, Running Club, and International Clubs started meeting, our art

work was displayed during Art at the ARC, we participated in the Wellness Walk, saw LMS's

performance of High School Musical, tested out new lunch trays, and attended the Illinois

Principal Association's Recognition Breakfast all while learning to read, write and work with

numbers!

Below you will find classroom news organized by grade level and specials teachers with what they

worked on in April.
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Principal Amie Correa
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Created with

Communicate quickly and effectively with interactive newsletters.

Smore empowers educators to connect with their community, streamline school communications,

and increase engagement.

Create a newsletter

Email: correaa@wego33.org

Website: www.wego33.org

Location: 130 East Forest Avenue, West Chicago, IL, USA

Phone: 630-293-6010

Assistant Principal Jessica Raiser

Email: raiserj@wego33.org

Website: www.wego33.org

Location: 130 East Forest Avenue, West Chicago, IL, USA

Phone: 630-293-6010

Amie Correa

Amie is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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